
“Having completed the NTEC in
2018, it was wonderful to come

back with my company to
support future graduates in

finding a role within the industry.
The enthusiasm and level of
interest was clear to see so I

hope to return in future years!”
George Swalwell, newcleo.
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David Holt attended 
NTEC 2019-20

Emily McManus attended 
NTEC 2013-14

Garth Rowlands attended 
NTEC 2010-11

John Bowmer attended 
NTEC 2008-09

Tania Wild attended 
NTEC 2010-14




